Grainne O{Iesby

DA
From: Grainne Oglesby
Sent: . 14 July 2017 08:31
To: ‘dmullally@ormondeorganics.ie’
Cc: ‘ Magnus Amajirionwu
Subject: - IE Licence application - ERAS ECO limited ~ Reg no. W0211-02
Attachments: ' Reg 10 Notification 2.6.17.pdf

I
!
Dear Mr Mullally,

Please find éttached a copy of the Regulation 10 notification that issued to you on the 2" June 2017. Your
consultant Mr. lim O’Callaghan phoned to say that you were not in receipt of this notice. That is no problem at all, |
will let your inspector Magnus know that you have just received the notice today and | will pop a copy of it in the
post to you also.

Kind regards,

GRAINNE OGLESBY,

PROGRAMME 'OFFICER,

ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING PROGRAMME,
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENAL SUSTAINABILITY,
EPA,

JOHNSTOWN CASTLE ESTATE,

CO. WEXFORD

+353(0)53 9160600 | 6236 (internal) | g.oglesby@epa.ie
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